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October 2019 Principal’s Report

Update on Staffing:

Please keep the following staff members in your prayers as they are on leaves from our school,
Mrs. Bustin, Mrs. Tatlow, Mrs. Bear and Mrs. Effert.

Budget Decisions:

Our enroliment as of the September 30 student count was 564 students from ECS to gr 9. This
should be the student enroliment that we will be funded for.

At the end of September, we received notice that we would be getting funding for our Breakfast
Program. This program began at the beginning of October.

Our Budget process is not complete as we are awaiting the Provincial Budget on Oct. 24™.

Professional Development Year Plan:

September 13 Differentiation with Chad Starko
October 4 First Aid session #1
October 25 Learning Day (Response To Intervention)
November 22 Mental Health Literacy
December 6 Institute Day/Librarian PD/EA PD
January 10 First Aid session #2
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February 6 & 7 Teacher’s Convention
February 28 Formative Assessment with Chad Starko
March 30 Indigenous Learning
April 24 RTI/PLC/Collaboration
May 15 Staff Faith Retreat
June 29 PLC/Transition Meetings/Collaboration

Assistive Technology:

We are very happy to share that we will be receiving an addition 30 chromebooks through our
district Technology Plan.

Faith Formation:

Our Youth Minister has created a wonderful plan to work with our Jr. High students this year.
Please stay tuned.

Working On:

We are currently going through our Accountability Pillar and Survey Results. | will be presenting
these at the November School Council meeting.

We have Next Level IT coming to our Christmas this year to video tape it. It will then be
available for parents to purchase copies. | do not have all of the details as of yet.

Interviews are this Wednesday and Thursday. We look forward to meeting parents.

We are wondering if School Council would consider purchasing us another bottle filler fountain
for our grade 5/4/3 hallway?
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